
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                       December 9th, 2024 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Cory Wohlrab, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff 
 
Public Attendance: Dale Knipfel, Becky Jensen 
 
Public Input: Dale Knipfel was present to confirm grave digging prices for the upcoming year for Potter Cemetery.  The 
board confirmed that the price has not increased from the current rate of $200. 
Rebecca Jensen was present to discuss financial options for the Town’s Money Market account money and offer 
guidance/recommendations for possibly putting some of the money in a CD to earn more interest. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the November meeting.  Frank Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as being read.  Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits: Building Permit for Mitch Miller to build a shed was reviewed.  After review, Cory Wohlrab made a motion to 
approve the permit as presented, seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Highway Maintenance:  None 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


